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From: Nicolette Ralfe 
Sent: Saturday, 27 April 2024 9:37 PM
To: HEAC
Subject: Submission Nicolette Ralfe

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Sat Apr 27 2024 
Public  Submission by Nicolette Ralfe. 

I am Nicolette, I live in Logan. I am a small business owner.  
A baby born alive is a child deserving of a future. It is inconceivable that a little human being would be denied 
healthcare in a first world country.  
It is the responsibility of government to look out for all of its people, especially those so vulnerable and unable 
to ask for help themselves.  
The fact that dozens of babies may die because of lack of the most basic healthcare is abcd and frankly not 
what you’d expect in a civilised country.  
Please, for the sake of our future and in honour of those who have fought to secure our freedom, pabcd this 
legislation. You know it’s the right thing to do.  

Sincerely, Nicolette Ralfe 
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